
To Mr. Cambra and the Public: 

 

On August 5, 2023, Member Cambra sent a letter to Mr. Crawley in his capacity as Chair of 
the Peralta Community College District (PCCD) Bond Measures Oversight Committee 
(BMOC) detailing certain procedural inconsistencies with the Brown Act's remote 
attendance rules. Specifically, Mr. Cambra highlighted that two members of the committee 
attending the July 2023 meeting did not have both audio and video on as required, and that 
the members attending remotely did not state the "just cause" required by the Brown Act to 
attend remotely either in the meeting or in the minutes from the meeting. 
 
In order to avoid unnecessary litigation and without admitting any violation of the Ralph M. 
Brown Act, the Peralta BMOC hereby unconditionally commits that it will cease, desist from, 
and not repeat the challenged past action as described above. 
 
The Peralta BMOC may rescind this commitment only by a majority vote of its membership 
taken in open session at a regular meeting and noticed on its posted agenda as 
“Rescission of Brown Act Commitment.” You will be provided with written notice, sent by 
any means or media you provide in response to this message, to whatever address or 
addresses you specify, of any intention to consider rescinding this commitment at least 30 
days before any such regular meeting. In the event that this commitment is rescinded, you 
will have the right to commence legal action pursuant to subdivision (a) of Section 54960 
of the Government Code. That notice will be delivered to you by the same means as this 
commitment, or may be mailed to an address that you have designated in writing. 
 
Very truly yours, 
______________________________ 

Marcus Crawley, Chair 
Peralta BMOC 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F1.next.westlaw.com%2FLink%2FDocument%2FFullText%3FfindType%3DL%26originatingContext%3Ddocument%26transitionType%3DDocumentItem%26pubNum%3D1000211%26refType%3DSP%26originatingDoc%3DIe90c8160a5e811ed9c4884bd25368be0%26cite%3DCAGTS54960&data=05%7C02%7Cmarkjohnson%40peralta.edu%7Cd6ed6c6eaa2040ee36ea08dc4776b7ae%7Ceea16a1648af477b911305b1c01123ff%7C1%7C0%7C638463822443598483%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZtqgfIkbPjXB5%2B0jRumbq%2BiyhBB7JtCRXDZurO%2F%2BNs8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F1.next.westlaw.com%2FLink%2FDocument%2FFullText%3FfindType%3DL%26originatingContext%3Ddocument%26transitionType%3DDocumentItem%26pubNum%3D1000211%26refType%3DSP%26originatingDoc%3DIe90c8160a5e811ed9c4884bd25368be0%26cite%3DCAGTS54960&data=05%7C02%7Cmarkjohnson%40peralta.edu%7Cd6ed6c6eaa2040ee36ea08dc4776b7ae%7Ceea16a1648af477b911305b1c01123ff%7C1%7C0%7C638463822443598483%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZtqgfIkbPjXB5%2B0jRumbq%2BiyhBB7JtCRXDZurO%2F%2BNs8%3D&reserved=0

